
Dear parents and carers, 

  

I am writing to let you know that Miss Riley has been successful in achieving a teaching 

role at a local special school, to start in January 2024. 

  

I know that this will feel a little unsettling to some of you, as we have only had Miss Riley 

with us for a short time, however she has a passion for special needs and our Dudley 

special schools are crying out for staff, so we wish her lots of luck for the future. 

  

Year 1 will be taught by Mrs Morgan, our Deputy Head, on a Thursday and a Friday and 

she will share the class with Miss Vickery, a teacher who used to work at Church of the 

Ascension. She has worked with Mrs Morgan for many years previously and she will 

teach Monday to Wednesday. The class will still be supported by Mrs Brasenell and Miss 

Hawtin. 

  

I will be taking up the role as SENCO, as I have the qualification in Special Needs and I 

was a SENCO previously for 9 years. I also have the added benefit of knowing all of our 

children and families very well, so hopefully this will reassure you that there will be no 

time lost in this area of our work at Maidensbridge. 

  

The Year 1 children will have several opportunities before Christmas to meet Miss Vickery 

in preparation for January and they already know Mrs Morgan, so this will be a smooth 

transition for them in the new year. 

  

If anyone has any worries or concerns, please email to info@maidens.dudley.sch.uk for 

my attention, and I will get back to you. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Mrs Thomas 
Sent via 
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